
From: 
Sent: 09/April/2019 23:57 (BST)
To: envprotection@richmond.gov.uk
Subject: Objection to Planning application 19/0646/FUL
From: 29 Mereway Road, TW2 6RF

As a resident of Mereway Road, Twickenham, I am incredibly concerned with the high density nature 
of the proposed Greggs development.

This is completely inappropriate for the area; parking provision is already inconsistent for the area, as 
is community space and play areas. Looking at the plans there is less than a parking space per 
residential unit - which makes no sense in an area where parking is already at capacity.

The high of the development is excessive and not in keeping with the area, which includes 5 storey 
blocks, which will cause overlooking and privacy issues for the mostly 2 story surrounding properties.

The traffic impact of such a high density proposal will have an incredibly negative impact on the area, 
putting the community’s safety at clear risk. In summary on multiple grounds this planning proposal is 
completely inappropriate, and I would like to register my objection.

Kind regards

Sent from Mail for Windows 10
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